
 
 
 

In the Name of the Almighty 
 
 
January 30, 2017 
 
 
Re:  Iran Visa 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
  
Pursuant to the Executive Order issued by the President of the United States 
barring Iranian immigrants from entering U.S. soil, this is to confirm that 
American individuals whose requests were processed and their visas were 
approved will have no difficulty travelling to the Islamic Republic of Iran and we 
do honor their visas.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 
202-965-4980.   
  
Sincerely, 
Mehdi Atefat 
Director 
 
 
     
          
        
 
 
 


